
March 2023 

Tokyo, Japan 

 

 

Dear Valued customers, 

 

 

Notification: Discontinuation of some NEW WINDSPACK products 

 

It has been a pleasure to serve you, and we look forward to serving you continuously in days 

to come. 

 

We regret to inform you that we will discontinue sales of the following products after the 

shipment on October 31, 2023. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers and appreciate your kind 

understanding. 

 

 

⚫ Products 

【NEW WINDSPACK】 

1. Anomala osakana                    Trap kit・Lure set 

2. Hoplia communis             Trap kit・Lure set 

3. Oriental flower beetle            Trap kit・Lure set 

4. Lineate chafer/Shiny chafer           Trap kit・Lure set 

 

 

⚫ End of availability 

October 31, 2023 

 

 


